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29 September 2014 

 

Reminder - Registration of vehicles 
 

The logbook held from the previous season needs to be presented at daylighting for 
the current season, prior to your vehicle being registered. Any previous work orders 
will need to be rectified. 
 
Cars must be registered with your State within 90 days of Daylight Inspection. 
 
Once registration has been processed a copy of your engine seal and daylight sheets 
are to be stapled in the back of your log book. 
 
Please fill out the front compliance section (pages 3 – 7) in your log book prior to 
attending your 1st race meeting. 
 
I wish you all a successful season. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Beckie Jones 
National Secretary 
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